From: Kim McWilliams To: Council

Subject: FW: Proposed bike path on Gahanna Golf Course

Monday, July 13, 2015 1:21:00 PM Date:

FYI for tonight's meeting.

## Kimberly McWilliams, CMC Clerk of Council



CITY OF GAHANNA 200 S. Hamilton Rd. Gahanna, OH 43230 614.342.4090 614.342.4190(fax) kim.mcwilliams@gahanna.gov

www.Gahanna.gov

Please visit the City Legislative Calendar for all Council Office meeting information, approved minutes, and available agendas: https://gahanna.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx

**From:** Jimbo Kline [mailto:jjjkline@hotmail.com]

**Sent:** Monday, July 13, 2015 1:01 PM

To: Kim McWilliams

**Cc:** troy.uetona@gahanna.gov

**Subject:** Proposed bike path on Gahanna Golf Course

I am writing this because I cannot attend the meeting scheduled July 20th. I have lived in Gahanna for 22 years. I have been a member at the Gahanna Golf Course for about 12 years. I am also am an avid bicycle rider. I am very concerned about the effect on golf course integrity and aesthetics with the new proposed bicycle path. I understand they may even take part of one of greens out. The course has always been tight but not cramped. Please think this through carefully. I live in Woodside Green and have taken my bicycle past the golf course many times. I love going along the creek and have never felt cramped as people for the most part drive very slowly. Riding through Woodside Green park and going over the bridge to the ball diamonds and near Cherry Bottom at Woodside green has been great. Getting into town in Gahanna on my bicycle has never been a problem. There is also a wonderful big bike path behind Easton that goes all the way to Westerville. Thanks, Jim Kline 747 McDonell Place Gahanna Ohio -476-4534